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Church Links 

This week in Collective Worship Father Philip spoke to the children about Wisdom. 

 

 

 

 

 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alfie D —Well Done! 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK HEAD TEACHER’S AWARD 

Attendance Winners 

 
Last Week’s Attendance Winners 

Whole School — 86.5%           There were no class winners last week.       

House Points Winners - MEXBOROUGH = 163 Points Well done! 

Welcome back to everyone, it is so lovely to see all of our families back in 
school again. We hope that you had a great break and are now ready for a 
new term of learning! 

We are pleased to say that we are inviting parents/carers to our Friday 
Celebration Assemblies again starting this Friday 13th January. These 
start prompt at 9am, so please arrive in good time, as we do need to keep 
to our schedule. The doors will be closed at 9am and unfortunately we 
cannot accept latecomers. 

This will be followed by our world famous Coffee mornings, 
at 9.30am, with Mrs Hoyle. Come and catch up with friends, 
old and new. We look forward to seeing you there!  

Healthy Holidays 

Some of our Year 5 and 6 children went along to Healthy Holidays in December. This is an activity-based day which is run 
by the police, which a lot of Elland School children have attended - this is what PC Chris Madden had to say about them: 

  “Can I say that the group you sent were brilliant, the best-behaved group we have ever worked with for any 
 programme that we have run. They were a pleasure to work with.”  

Congratulations to everyone for representing our school so well! It sounds like you had a great time too! 

Superstar Donations 

We are incredibly proud of Alfie.  

You may remember, back in 2021 that Alfie collected food each week during his family’s shop 
to donate to those less fortunate than himself at Christmas. AGAIN, in 2022, Alfie continued to 
collect and even used some of his saved pocket money to buy food items. This Christmas, 
Alfie donated his collection to Elland Food Bank and went along during the holidays to drop it 
all off. What a collection it was! It may not surprise you to know that Alfie has already started 
this year’s collection. Well done Alfie. 

 

Diamond Reading Award  

 

Congratulations to Abigail, 
one of our most avid read-
ers, on achieving her Dia-
mond Millionaire’s Read-
ing Award! She has read 

a whopping 5 million 
words since we began our 
challenge in September 
2021. Keep it up!! 

Celebration Assembly / Coffee Morning 



Upcoming Events 

Every Friday Afternoon   Year 5 swimming  
Every Thursday Morning   Adult Learning —Get ready to learn Maths 
Friday 10th February   Half Term School closes at the end of the day. 
Monday 20th February  School reopens 

Year 1 Visitor 

Year 1 were shocked (and excited!) to find that a creature had crashed 
through the ceiling and landed in our playdough area!!!  We have since 
found out that our new friend is called Beegu,  but we still have lots of 
things we want to know...Is Beegu a boy or a girl? What happened? Where 
are Beegu's parents?  We look forward to finding out more about Beegu 
over the next few weeks during our English lessons. 

If your child has symptoms of COVID-19, please keep your child at home and contact school to advise us of any absence. 

NHS latest advice: 

If a child or young person aged 18 or under tests positive for COVID-19, they should try to stay at home and  avoid contact with other   
people for 3 days. This starts from the day after they did the test. Children and young people tend to be infectious to others for less time 
than adults. If they’re well and do not have a temperature after 3 days, they can return to school.  

For further advice: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/self-isolation-and-treatment/when-to-self-isolate-and-what-to-do/ 

Health Update 

 

Other Events 

 

King Charles 

Back in September, Year 3 sent their condolences to the King following the death of the Queen. The children expressed how 
sorry they were at her passing and offered Charles advice in his new role as the King. Knowing how busy the King is, we 
weren't sure whether or not we would get a response however, last week we received a very special letter that had the Buck-
ingham Palace stamp on the front. The children were thrilled to receive a letter back from King Charles and they can't quite 
believe that the King has responded to their letters. The letter will be framed in the coming days and proudly displayed in 
school.  

 

Beginner Wind Band 

Calderdale Music are starting an absolute beginner wind band at Calderdale Music on Satur-
day mornings for 7 – 11 year olds. It’s called Blown Away Beginners and it’s open to anyone 
who wants to learn to play recorder, flute, clarinet, trumpet and other wind instruments.   

The first session is on Saturday 14th January. 


